
Dear Students and Readers,

From President's Desk...

December 16, 2023 

FOR STUDENTS 
VOL. 1 - NO. 2

DECEMBER 2023

CA Jeenal Savla

Thank you all..... Always in Gratitude     

304, Jasmine Apartment, Dada Saheb Phalke Road, Dadar (East), Mumbai - 400 014. Tel.: +91-9167928622  l  E-mail : info@cvoca.org  l  Website : www.cvoca.org  

Follow us on :             @cvocain              @CVOCA Association       @cvoca              http://bit.ly/cvocayt 

INDRADHANUSHINDRADHANUSH
CVOCACVOCA

Wishing everyone a very Happy Diwali and prosperous New Year. May this year bring happiness and glory in 

all students' lives and may your hard work and perseverance help you achieve and excel in your academic 

milestones as many of you would have appeared for November examinations held by ICAI and would be 

resuming office post festive celebrations and examinations. 

The month of December shall be busy period due to deadlines of GST Annual Compliances of the preceding 

financial year and Advance Tax Payment. Students Committee at CVOCA had planned a virtual session for 

students appearing for November/December 2023 exams which is now available on YouTube “to boost their 

last-minute exam preparations named, “Final Countdown: Conquering the CA/CS/CMA exam” on October 

21, 2023 under Buddy MITRAM initiative.

The students who have missed to attend can see the same as our dynamic speakers who were expert in their 

respective field have shared their valuable insights from different angles.

The team at CVOCA is also planning Industrial Visit and Residential Refresher Course for students along 

with other students programs for learning and mentoring of students so we request everyone to stay 

connected.

Also, our mentoring team of expert professionals is just a call away to guide you and mentor you in any phase 

of this journey. I appeal our student's community to reach out to them to have clarity which shall help you to 

rise and shine.

I request all Students Members to take part in all the activities organized by the Students Committee and 

wishing you all the very best and bright future.

Looking Forward……..


